
Press release No.62
For: SQF Certified clients
Date: July, 2024

New SQF platform: CMX1

Dear customers:

We are issuing this to inform you that the SQFI Institute recently called a meeting with Certifying Bodies to introduce 
its new CMX1 platform. As with its previous platform, the new platform will safeguard the databases and help monitor 
audit processes. The launch date is July 2024; we will keep you informed of any notifications or instructions we receive 
from the SQFI Institute.

We appreciate your attention, and for additional information on this matter, please get in touch with us at 
comite@globalstd.com, staff_inocuidad@globalstd.com

Regards,

Certification Committee

Global Standards, S.C.
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